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In these unprecedented times, providing housing of all varieties, especially affordable 
housing for low-income families as well as the "missing middle", has to be at the top 
of the priority list. As a lifelong Mainer who's very interested in retaining current 
residents, and also attracting others to our aging State, I fully support leveraging the 
additional resources outlined in LD 2003 to increase housing opportunities across 
Maine. There are few things as important as quality housing that's actually attainable 
by the general workforce who serves as the lifeblood of Maine's economy. 


